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About Me
Hello, my name is Aryanne Nicastro,
your personal 8th Grade Liaison.  I will
be working with you all throughout
the school year.  Preparing
fundraisers so we can be prepared
for our upcoming Year-End-Events.  I
want to be your "Point of Contact" for
all correspondences, requests,
approvals, or even to translate
information if needed.  We have a lot
of planning throughout the year.  You
will find out meetings scheduled so
that we can discuss budgets,
fundraisers, volunteers, etc.  I hope to
see a lot of you in a few weeks!

8th Grade Meetings

Contact Info

You Can Help!

Wendy's Day
Gertrude Hawk Chocolates
Sponsor a Student
Car Wash (if we can get approved)

We need parents to help Chair and
Volunteer their time to assist with
fundraising.  We will have the Pizza
Sales and Pretzel Sales to start out our
year, but we will need much more.  
Other examples:

If you would like to chair/host a
fundraiser, please email me directly
with all the information regarding.

All our meeting will be located at
the GMMS Media Center

September 20, 2023 at 6:00pm

A Google Meet Link will also be provided a
day before the scheduled meeting via email..

Here are all the ways you can contact
me:

aryannepto@gmail.com
www.gmrsdpto.com

November 15, 2023 at 6:00pm

February 21, 2024 at 6:00pm

April 17, 2024 at 6:00pm

Year-End-Events
8th Grade Trip

8th Grade Dance

8th Grade Picnic with Gift



Calling for
Volunteers

GMRSD PTO on-behalf of the 8th Grade Families

Current Fundraisers & Year-End-Events!

Volunteers are needed for both events.

Year-End-Events::
Picnic & Gift

Chair: Daria Hill 
Co-Chair: NEED

Please contact Aryanne at aryannepto@gmail.com if
you are interested in chairing and/or volunteering.

Dance
Chair: Francia Jean-Louis

Co-Chair: NEED 

Volunteers are needed for both events.
*Pretzel Sales will need to be verified with the company, if we can continue

GMMS Pizza Sales
Chair: Daria Hill 

Co-Chair: Kim Washam

* Pretzel Sales
Chair: NEED

Co-Chair: NEED

Fundraisers:

ADDITIONAL FUNDRAISERS WILL BE NEEDED AND
WELCOMED TO SUPPORT THE YEAR-END-EVENTS


